
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  Donald Ryan, Chairperson 

  Lombard Plan Commission 

 

FROM: Angela Clark, AICP, Planner II 

 

DATE: April 18, 2005 

 

SUBJECT: PC 05-08: 350 E. NORTH AVENUE SIGNAGE 

 

 

Upon receipt of the staff report, the petitioner has decided to revise the plans for the 

proposed sign for 350 E. North Avenue.  As the petitioner has not finalized the new 

drawings and obtained approval from the property owner, the petitioner requests that the 

discussion regarding the signage proposed for 350 E. North Avenue be continued. 
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